
Regional SBDC Grand Opening at 
Miles Community College “Southeastern Montana 

is a great place to do 
business, and the partnership 
between the Small Business 

Development Center and 
Miles Community College 

ensures the region will 
continue to support our state’s 

entrepreneurs as they start 
and grow businesses that 

create more jobs.”
- Lt. Governor Mike Cooney

@MontanaSBDC @mtsbdc sbdc.mt.gov

Southeastern Montana 
economic development 

organizations, and higher 
education communities to 

celebrate the grand opening of 
the Small Business Development 

Center (SBDC) at Miles 
Community College (MCC).

The new Miles City Regional 
SBDC will serve Carter, Custer, 
Dawson, Fallon, Powder River, 

Prairie, Rosebud, Treasure, 
and Wibaux counties, creating 
a centralized hub to support 

Entrepreneurs in southeastern 
Montana will have new 

resources available to continue 
developing the region’s 

economy thanks to Miles 
Community College. Hosting the 
SBDC aligns with the college’s 

strategic plan to grow workforce 
development partnerships.

Funded in-part through a Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration.
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